CONSERVATION COMMISSION



Town of Townsend, 272 Main Street Townsend, Massachusetts 01469

Michael Turgeon, Chairman

Amelia Gentry

James Deroian, Vice-Chairman Christine Vitale, Clerk

Karen Hill John Hussey

James LeCuver

Lyndsy Butler, Conservation Administrator. Dave Henkels, Conservation Agent

office 978-597-1700, ext. 1739

Lucy Wallace and Jamie Fosburgh Nashua River Wild and Scenic **River Study Committee** c/o NRWA 592 Main Street Groton, MA 01450

RE: Wild and Scenic Endorsement Letter

Lineary Buth

Dear Ms. Wallace and Mr. Fosburgh:

I am writing on behalf of the Townsend Conservation Commission to indicate their support for the purposes and goals of the "Nashua, Squannacook, and Nissitissit Rivers Stewardship Plan" and to endorse its recommendation to seek designation as Partnership Wild and Scenic Rivers. This position was taken by formal vote of the Board at their meeting on April 25, 2018. For copies of the minutes for the April 25, 2018 Conservation Commission meeting please visit our website www.townsend.ma.us.

Sincerely,

Lyndsy Butler

Conservation Administrator